Leduc Minor Hockey Bantam AA Roughnecks

Sept 25, 2011

Re: Team Sponsorship

Dear Supporter,

LMHA hockey season is upon us once again.  We have 19 players on our Bantam AA team this year, with many family members and non-parent coaches volunteering their time and effort in coaching and organizing our team.  We are asking businesses to consider sponsoring our team for team attire and/or tournament entry fees.  A tournament entry fee for our team will cost $1000 per tournament.  We believe the atmosphere of these tournaments teach our children good sportsmanship, team spirit, and respect for teams across Alberta.  One large aspect of team building is team unity, which bring us to the importance of the team attire.  We are interested in purchasing home socks and pant shells for the players. We are asking for your assistance in helping to decrease the burden of the costs for our families and volunteers that believe in these players.

With your support this endeavor will be a great success and our children will enjoy a fun-filled and rewarding season.

Thank you for supporting LMHA Bantam AA in our goal to keep our children safe, active, and happy.

Leduc Bantam AA

Coaches, Players and their Families

Sponsorship Contact:

Cindy Beck

Manager

780-986-4492

780-884-6670

cindybecks@shaw.ca
146 Corinthia Dr

Leduc Ab
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